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Schedule 

Mass: Vigil, 4:00 pm, Sunday, 9:00 am.   
St. Gregory Ordinariate Mass 11:30 am  
Confessions: 3:30-3:45 pm before 
Saturday Vigil Mass, and any time by 
appointment.  
Please call office regarding Baptisms 
and Marriages 
Saturday, 5/13/17 – Vigil of Fifth Sunday 

of Easter  
4:00 pm – Margaret Kersten 

Sunday, 5/14/17 – Fifth Sunday of 
Easter   

9:00 am – Parishioners 
Readings for the Week: 

Monday, 5/15/17 – John 14:21-26 
Tuesday, 5/1617 – John 14:27-31a 
 Wednesday, 5/17/17 – John 15:1-8 
Thursday, 5/18/17 – John 15:9-11  
Friday, 5/19/17 – John 15:12-17 

Saturday, 5/20/17 Vigil of Sixth Sunday 
of Easter  

4:00 pm – Ed Olsen 
Sunday, 5/21/17– Sixth Sunday of 

Easter  
9:00 am - Parishioners 

 
(No Daily Mass until further notice.) 

 
 

 
Parish Staff 

Pastor 
Rev. Msgr. G. Warren Wall 
Parochial Vicar, Rev. Cecil 

Spotswood 
Deacon Douglas McEnery 

OFFICE HOURS:  MON, WED, FRI., 
8:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
Organist: Richard Jones  
Parish Secretary: Nathalie S. Faggard  
Finance Council:  Chairman: Jim 
Robertson; Brian Blanchette, Steve 
Guerin 
Parish Council:  Gayle Conner, Brother 
Celestine,  Sandy Presley, B.J. 
Robertson, Mary Jane Blanchette, Linda 
Hill, Jeff Winter; Ex-officio members, 
Karen Horton, Jim Robertson  

 
Msgr. Wall may be reached by calling 
251-232-8136 (no calls after 9:00 pm) 

 
 Circle of Prayer 

 Sign up at: mjbsjacop@gmail.com 
Or call 251-445-2670 

 
Please pray for the following:  
Rose Pugh, Syd Smith, Bostick Twins,  
Mildred Brown, Wally Neese, Mary 
Sierke.   
 

 
Weekly Offering 

 
Offertory, May 6 & 7, 2017:  
$1,636.00; by Mail, $500.00; Total, 
$2,136 .00.      
 
 
 

 
An effort is being made to compile a list 
of Alumni of St. Joseph Catholic School 
that was on St. Louis Street in downtown 
Mobile.  If you attended St. Joseph 
School, please contact Myra Sands (251-
406-5619) or Eleesha Pike Neese (251-
666-9635) to add your contact 
information to the database.  Plans for an 
alumni reunion are being made for a 
future date. 
 
All are invited to attend the Vigil Mass 
at Little Flower Church on May 27, 2017 
at 4:30 pm in recognition of the 60th 
Anniversary of Ordination to the 
priesthood of Rev. Msgr. Maurice L.  
Shields.  A reception will follow the 
Mass. 
 
May 29 - June 1 – Priests’ Retreat, 
Manresa Retreat House, Manresa, 
Louisiana  
 
June 3 – Ordination Mass, Cathedral-
Basilica 11:00 am  
 
College Students who are in the Mobile 
area for the summer, join your fellow 
college students at the Catholic Student 
Center at the University of South 
Alabama (6051 Old Shell Road) for 
some food and fellowship.  Every 
Monday night (beginning on June 5th), 
we will have confessions (5:30-5:50) 
and Mass (6:00 pm) followed by dinner 
and some fun activity!  If you have any 
questions, please call Fr. Dean at 251-
343-3662.  

 
Camino al Matrimonio (Engaged 
Encounter in Spanish) will be having a 
retreat for couples on June 10-11 at St. 
Joseph Parish, Ft. Mitchell-Holy Trinity.  
For more information, please contact 
hispanicministry@mobarch.org. 
 
 July 24-27, from 9 to noon -Vacation 
Bible School at St. Mary School for St. 
Mary and St. Joan of Arc children 
entering kindergarten through 5th grade.  
Registrations will be available in May.  
Theme:  Maker Fun Factory.  Early 
registration is $20.00 per child till May 
26th.  After that date, registration cost 
will be $25.00. 
 
August 18-19 – One Faith One Family 
Conference, Daphne Civic Center.  
Tickets are $75 for a family or $45 for 
individual tickets, which includes supper 
on Friday evening.  Friday night will 
feature a cooking demonstration by Fr. 
Leo Patalinghug.  The evening will 
conclude with adoration.  Saturday will 
include a full day of conference 
activities, including a parallel program 
for elementary and middle school 
children.  The day will conclude with a 
Vigil Mass celebrated by Archbishop 
Rodi.  


